

## University Lutheran Church and Lutheran Campus Ministry 340 E 15th Street ~ Tempe, AZ ~ 85281



web page: www.ulctempe.org e-mail: info@ulctempe.org

480/967-3543

March 12, 2024

Dear University Lutheran Church Council:

It is with many mixed emotions that I have decided to retire. I plan to stay through May so I can help train a replacement. If necessary, I will also be available to be in the office the first week of June while Pastor Arhiana is on vacation.

I cannot thank you enough for the overwhelming kindness everyone has shown me over the last four years. I am very grateful.

God bless.

Sincerely,

MaryBeth LaMont